
Temporary suspension of flushing water
supply to some areas in Kowloon East

     The Water Supplies Department today (December 5) announced that due to
water mains alteration works, the flushing water supply to some areas in
Kowloon East will be suspended from 9am to 5pm on December 12.
 
     The suspension will affect all buildings and facilities within the area
bounded by Tin Kwong Road, Kau Pui Lung Road, Ko Shan Road, Shun Yung Street,
Chatham Road North, Yan Fung Street, Cheong Tung Road, Salisbury Road, Hung
Hom Promenade, Hung Hom Road, Dyer Avenue, Chi Kiang Street and Ma Tau Wai
Road, including Kau Pui Lung Road Playground, Ko Shan Road Park, Ko Shan
Theatre, Tai Wan Shan Swimming Pool, Tai Wan Shan Park, Celestial Heights,
Lok Man Sun Chuen, Homantin Hillside, Hang Shan Court, St Eugene de Mazenod
Oblate Primary School and the Harbourfront Horizon All-Suite Hotel.
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